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Gov. J.B. Pritzker recently announced that the entire state will move into 
Phase Four of the “Restore Illinois” COVID-19 reopening plan on Friday, June 
26. Among other things, certain businesses will be allowed to resume 
operating, albeit at a reduced capacity and with social distancing guidelines 
in place. 
 
Phase Four includes plans to reopen businesses such as restaurants and 
bars, salons and barbershops, health clubs, museums, zoos, movie theaters, 
arcades, skating rinks and bowling alleys. Schools, child care, live 
entertainment, summer camps, meetings and conventions and nonessential 
offices will also be allowed to resume. 
 
There will be capacity limitations at all reopened establishments, and 
everyone is still expected to wear face coverings and adhere to proper social 
distancing guidelines. For more information, please visit the Village's 
dedicated COVID-19 page. 
 

https://www.tinleypark.org/document_center/COVID/Restore%20Illinois.pdf
https://www.tinleypark.org/government/departments/emergency_management/covid-19/index.php

